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Visiting students and their families walk past Sharp Hall residence house during a
tour of the Tulane University uptown campus on Wednesday morning (Feb. 18). The
day after Mardi Gras is traditionally a busy time for the undergraduate admission
office,which had approximately 100 visitors scheduled for tours throughout the day.
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